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Hello Senate Rules Committee,

| am Mason Sloan from Bull Mountain and | oppose this bill.

| feel like the support to this bill comes mostly from unfounded conspiracy theories
like “electoral fraud”, which have been proven false. There is no good reason to make
it HARDER to vote in Oregon, because the more people are allowed a say in their

government, the better.

If we restrict elections to one day in person, people who have jobs may not vote
because they are working or busy.

Oregon has been ranked as the easiest state to vote in by ABC:
https://www.kvue.com/article/news/nation-world/voting-difficulty-by-state/507-
8107d95b-e62a-4d42-9d4e-b42e02d9b05a

Why would we want to change this inclusive, common sense voting system?

Thank you for your consideration; VOTE NO!



